EORPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 2

‘N CLOSURE . 14th June, 1924.

Dear sirs,

I am in receipt of ycur letter ef the 30th ultime
respecking the steam trawler "ALEXANDER PALMER" and enclese
fer yeur infermaticn a Cepy of a commnicaticn which hag
been addressed tec the Directer-Gensral de Navegacicn y Pesca
Maritima in regard te the survey cf this vessel's beiler.
Yeu will be sc gced as te advise me imwediately ah;uld you
receive any flurther infermatien in regard tec the case.

I am, Dear Siré.

Yecurs faithfully.
Assistant t¢ the Secretary,

The Surveycrs,

BILBAO.

Lloyd's Register
Foundation

008925 - w43F-02F

N e P 0 e



